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February 2007

Dear Business and Community Leader,

Over the years our business community has been generous supporters of Maple
Leaf Public School. With your help we have been able to raise money to enrich the
educational experience of the students in our community-based school. Funds have
brought authors and scientists into the classrooms; new technologies, such as lap
tops and smart boards have been added; our gym and phys. ed. equipment have
been upgraded; and our arts and music programs have benefited as well.

We are excited to be able to participate in a York Region School Board sponsored
program that will update the technology in our school. Through a special purchasing
plan, The Board will add two dollars for every dollar we raise and put into this
program. Our goal is to raise $8000.00 to purchase additional laps tops and a digital
media kit for our students. We hope you will consider partnering with us to achieve
our goal!

This year we are trying something new - a family bowling night which will take
place on Friday, April 13*. We hope we can count on you to support this event. In
appreciation of your support you will receive exposure, on-site signage during the
event and acknowledgement in the MLPS newsletters and through local media
promotion.

There are many great opportunities for you to become involved in this exciting
event. Please see the attached promotion/registration form for further details. | will
be following up this letter within the next few weeks. In the meantime, if you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Thank you very much for your consideration and support of MLPS.

Yours truly,

MLPS Family Bowling Charity

o»
2
o o hegion

CISTRICT SCH



